



St George's University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust Blackshaw Road London SW17 0QT

Ref: FOI-1920.420

6 October 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Request for information

Thank you for your request for information, which we received on 28 January 2020.

We would like to start by offering you our sincere apology for the length of time it has taken for us to respond to your request for information. The information provided is accurate as of January 2020.

This information is being provided as a statutory obligation under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Your Request

Please can you provide me with an up to date organisation structure chart for all IT middle management including all managers' names, contact details and job titles.

Our Response

The Trust does not have this information readily available, hence under FOIA information is not held. In saying so the organisation chart is under development and/or review.

Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003 St George's University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust ask not to receive unsolicited marketing communications.

You are free to use the information provided for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other reuse, for example commercial publication, requires the permission of the copyright holder. If you have any queries or concerns then please contact us using the above details. If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make an appeal for a review of our decision, you should contact us at foi@stgeorges.nhs.uk, quoting the reference number above.

If you are not content with the outcome of your appeal you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have first exhausted our internal appeal procedure and you should contact her within 2 months of the outcome of your internal appeal. Further

information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the Information Commissioner at www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Lead

St George's University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust

E: foi@stgeorges.nhs.uk